
Hello Tomek and Beate, 

You did a very beautiful job producing this film. Congratulations! Thank you also for your efforts and 
dedication. I love the music in it and how it is applied to the flow of the story. I have been enjoying it very 
much. 

I had provided these images to Ursula’s daughter, Helen Forgasz, January 2015. I noticed in the credits, that it 
looks like she did not credit the source where she got it. Maybe she forgot. If you obtained these from Helen 
Forgasz, then please would you add me to the film credits?  

Wnuczka rabina – Białystok 

Wedding announcement 2:13 time stamp. 

 

Here is the newspaper source of this engagement announcement: 

 

 

Timestamp 6:34 

 

I am a big fan of your work and have appreciated all your artistically produced historical films. 

Respectfully, Ileane Shepperd 


